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San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON
TENTATIVE ORDER FOR WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS

Old Pleasanton Landfill, Pleasanton, Alameda County

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality
Control Board has prepared a Tentative Order prescribing Waste Discharge
Requirements at the Old Pleasanton Landfill. The Pleasanton solid waste disposal site is
a private landfill located at 2512 Vineyard Avenue. No waste has been disposed of at the
Landfill since its closure in 1976. The Tentative Order would update the landfill’s
monitoring requirements and require evaluation of the ongoing Corrective Action
Program.

The Tentative Order is available for review at:
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/board decisions/tentative orders.html

Site records are available at: http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/search

Enter T10000000095 as the Case / Global ID number, then click on Site Maps /
Documents.

SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS. The Water Board will accept written
comments on the Tentative Order. To be considered, comment letters must be
received by 5:00 pm on October 31, 2025. No written comments will be accepted or
responded to in writing after that date. Electronic submission is preferred but not required.
Submit written comments by the deadline to Nathan Veale by email to
Nathan.Veale@waterboards.ca.gov, or mail or hand delivery to:

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
Attn: Nathan Veale
1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400
Oakland, CA 94612

Please use the subject line: “Comment Letter — Old Pleasanton Landfill Tentative
Order.”

Please direct questions about this notice to Nathan Veale at (510) 622-2336 or
Nathan.Veale@waterboards.ca.gov.

Date: October 1, 2025
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